We are not sure if our Ontario guests are aware of the "Staycation Tax Credit" that our
Provincial Government has implemented to promote Ontario residents to travel in Ontario, but
here is some information for you to read and hopefully make use of.

We are looking into this to see what needs to be done on our part to make this process easier
for you to claim your stay(s) with us on your year end income tax.

Sharing a post:

"The temporary Ontario Staycation Tax Credit for 2022 aims to encourage Ontario families to
explore the province, while helping the tourism and hospitality sectors recover from the
financial impacts of the COVID-19covid 19 pandemic.

Ontario residents can claim 20% of their eligible 2022 accommodation expenses, for example,
for a stay at a hotel, cottage or campground, when filing their personal Income Tax and Benefit
Return for 2022. You can claim eligible expenses of up to $1,000 as an individual or $2,000 if
you have a spouse, common-law partner or eligible children, to get back up to $200 as an
individual or $400 as a family.

The credit will provide an estimated $270 million in support to about 1.85 million Ontario
families."

https://www.ontario.ca/page/ontario-staycation-tax-
credit?_ga=2.31765758.1938407298.1640799995-1372539069.1640799995



